

UCLA Sustainability reminds the campus community to not purchase or provide single-use plastic items for UCLA-affiliated operations and activities – whether they're for your office, student groups or serving the broader public. This is required under the UCLA <u>Single-Use Plastics Policy</u>, and is part of UCLA's efforts to combat the damaging health and environmental impacts of plastics.

Instead of single-use items like plastic bottled water or utensils, select products that will either be:

- reused
- recycled

 (like aluminum, paper, and glass)
- composted

 (i.e. made with 100%
 fiber-based materials)

UCLA's <u>Single-Use Plastics Policy</u> applies to all office, event, retail, and food & drink operations, including:

- Foodservice facilities (dining halls, food trucks, etc.)
- Stores

 (Ackerman Union,
 Lu Valle Commons, etc.)
- Events (conferences, meetings, fairs)
- Catering services
 (UCLA, ASUCLA, UCLA Health, and all third-party vendors)



For more details and resources, click HERE.



If you see single-use plastic, please report it <u>HERE</u>.